
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M100511  
 
 May 28, 2010 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON FEDERAL AND 

STATE MATERIALS AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 
PROGRAMS (FSME) PROGRAMS, PERFORMANCE, & 
FUTURE PLANS, 9:30 A.M., TUESDAY, MAY 11, 2010, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The NRC staff briefed the Commission on the Office of Federal and State Materials and 
Environmental Management Programs (FSME) Programs, Performance, and Future Plans.   
 
Staff should work with ACMUI to ensure that ACMUI’s views are provided as a written 
attachment to the final rulemaking package for the Part 35 rule associated with the definition of 
medical events when it is provided to the Commission.    
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


